
Squadding Update – 2025 National Rimfire Sporter Match 
 
We’re looking forward to seeing you to the 2025 Rimfire Sporter Match! Over the past few 
months, we’ve heard from many of you—through comments, questions, and 
suggestions—and we’ve taken that feedback to heart. After reviewing your input and 
evaluating our match procedures, we’re making some updates this year to improve your 
experience and reduce time on the firing line. 
 
Here’s some enhancements you need to know: 
 
No Scorecards This Year 
We’ll be using electronic targets exclusively for scoring—no paper scorecards required. 
Your shots will be automatically tallied and displayed on your monitor during the match. If 
you’d like to keep a record of your scores, you’re welcome to take a photo of your screen at 
the end of your relay. 
 
No Score Verifiers Needed 
Originally, we scheduled relays in pairs so competitors could verify scores for each other. 
Since we’re no longer using scorecards, there’s no need for score verifiers, allowing for a 
smoother, faster flow on the range. 
 
Squadding Just Got Easier 
Competitors can now shoot back-to-back relays, if preferred. If you’d like to update your 
squadding assignment, we’re happy to help! Please note that requests will be processed in 
the order registrations were received, with priority given to those who registered first. 
 
Send Your Squadding Requests To: 
Vera Snyder – vsnyder@thecmp.org or call 419-635-2141 X 782 
Amy Cantu – acantu@thecmp.org or call 419-635-2141 X  602 
 
If you have any questions at all, don’t hesitate to reach out. We want your time at the 2025 
Rimfire Sporter Match to be smooth, memorable, and most of all—fun! We’re glad you’ll be 
joining us, and we can’t wait to see you on the range. 
 
All the best in shooting, 
 
Christie Sewell 
Chief Programs Officer 
Civilian Marksmanship Program 
csewell@thecmp.org 
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